EEMSept2020/Year 9/jf

26 November 2020

Dear Parent / Carer

Year 9 Return to The Link Academy

Following Year 9's fourteen days self-isolation they are due to return to The Link Academy on **Monday 30 November 2020,** at their normal time of 8.50 am.

When they return there will be some changes to their zone area which is due to ongoing building work and, therefore their classroom will have changed as follows:

Zone colour BLUE (B Block and C Block ground floor)

ORIGINAL ROOM	NEW ROOM
C101	B001
C102	B002
C103	B003
C104	C004
C105	B004
C106	C001
C107	C003B

This is a temporary measure and the area is being deep cleaned prior to Year 9 returning to the Academy.

Please pass on this information to your child and we look forward to seeing them back at The Link Academy at **8.50 am on Monday 30 November**.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Edwards-Morgan Principal